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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

popcomics@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Doug Landau 
<popcomics@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 5:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Doug Landau 
Saint Petersburg , FL 33707 
popcomics@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gld54.lev.d@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gilda Levinson 
<gld54.lev.d@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 5:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Gilda Levinson 
Coral Springs, FL 33071 
gld54. lev.d@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mdewhurst@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Myra Dewhurst 
<mdewhurst@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 5:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Myra Dewhurst 
Nokomis, FL 34275 
mdewhurst@bellsouth.net 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

olivia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Olivia Collins <olivia@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 5:05 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

To whom it may concern , 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. ITs the fastest way to meet our energy needs, while 
cutting our emissions and energy waste and our bills. 

Yet the practices you use in setting goals for the state's largest utilities policies have not been updated in almost 30 years. 
In fact, they are so outdated that no other state uses them for setting efficiency goals. It is time to bring Florida into the 
21st century by using energy smarter. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. In addition. this state 
is STILL in the middle of a crisis from the pandemic and we need these measures to help our families. 

Sincerely, 
Olivia Collins 
Miami, FL 33179 
olivia@cleoinstitute.org 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mreside64@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marc Reside <mreside64 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 5:04 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Marc Reside 
34118 
mreside64@gmail .com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bobby@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Morris 
<bobby@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 5:02 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Morris 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33706 
bobby@bluespages.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

paolalovelife@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paola Suarez 
<paolalovelife@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:05 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated , we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Paola Suarez 
Gainesville, FL 32606 
paolalovelife@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

earthethicsaction@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Gutierrez 
<eartheth icsaction@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:48 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Gutierrez 
Pensacola, FL 32503 
earthethicsaction@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gilberto@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gilberto Quiroz 
<gilberto@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Gilberto Quiroz 
Brandon , FL 33511 
gilberto@fortuneenergy.net 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

parabolic3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barb Hilt <parabolic3 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:46 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Barb .Hilt 
parabolic3@msn.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rbknott@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brigitte Knott 
<rbknott@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Brigitte Knott 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
rbknott@yahoo.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

b52colmac@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Harry Mccarraher 
<b52colmac@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:50 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Harry Mccarraher 
Umatilla, FL 32784 
b52colmac@aol.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bwoodard44@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of BENNIE WOODARD <bwoodard44 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:45 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
BENNIE WOODARD 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33713 
bwoodard44@yahoo.com 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nydsohm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Delia Cooke 
<nydsohm@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Delia Cooke 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33332 
nydsohm@gmail.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gckerr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gordon Kerr <gckerr@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:48 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

The Commission needs to get up to date goals for lowering energy use in this state! 

Sincerely, 
Gordon Kerr 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
gckerr@mac.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jaleftakis@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Leftakis 
<jaleftakis@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:47 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
John Leftakis 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
jaleftakis@gmail .com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rsilvest@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Silvestri 
<rsilvest@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:46 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently , this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Silvestri 
Fort Pierce, FL 34982 
rsilvest@bellsouth .net 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

13rcziegler13@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Ziegler <13rcziegler13 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Ziegler 
Casselberry, FL 32707 
13rcziegler13@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bosgolf@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian O'Sullivan 
<bosgolf@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:45 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Brian O'Sullivan 
Pensacola, FL 32504 
bosgolf@aol.com 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

chip@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Black <chip@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:45 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

Florida has been lagging behind the rest of the United States in allowing alternative sources of energy to develop and be 
efficiently and widely distributed to its citizens. 
This is not something Florida utilities don't know how to do or are, in fact, doing in other markets in which they operate. 
For example, years ago, FPL purchased Central Maine Power Company. CMP has for years promoted the development 
and distribution of alternative sources of energy. When they purchased that utility, FPL had no choice but to continue 
those practices because the rules and regulations of Maine demanded that they do so. As a result, Maine industry and 
residents have abundant and reasonably priced energy from non-fossil fuels. 
FPL and other utilities have fought tooth and nail opposing renewable energy. They have spent millions of dollars to do 
so. They want to maintain the monopoly they have been given for decades. It is an old model and needs to be modified 
to allow for the State to move into the 21st Century. 
Changes might have adverse short-term effects. However, in the long-term, these changes will be good for the State, its 
citizens and its industries including its utility companies. 
Respectfully, 
James Chipman Black 

Sincerely, 
James Black 
Miami, FL 33156 
chip@chipblack.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cmbertram@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Bertram 
<cm bertram@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:45 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use thE! rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Bertram 
Crawfordville, FL 32327 
cmbertram@yahoo.com 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

messenge@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Roger Messenger 
<messenge@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:30 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

It is especially important to note that in 2021, the overall cost of a zero-energy structure can be less than a similar 
structure built and operated under current energy codes, i.e., mortgage plus utility bills is less for a zero-energy structure. 
Furthermore, the utilities are promoting electric vehicles, which is the right thing to do. But to keep them clean as 
possible, it is important to install about 2 kW of renewable source such as PV to keep each vehicle charged. So, to meet 
the demand for electricity for electric vehicles, two things need to be done: Promote energy efficiency to free up electricity 
for vehicles, and encourage the installation of renewables to make up the difference. By doing so, everyone wins -
consumer, utility and the planet. 

Sincerely, 
Roger Messenger 
Boca Raton, FL 33487 
messenge@fau. ed u 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mbbutler2014@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Butler <Mbbutler2014 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Michelle Butler 
Miami, FL 33134 
Mbbutler2014@gmail.com 
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From: LLGoldenberg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Loretta Goldenberg 
<LLGoldenberg@everyactioncustom.com> 

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:44 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Loretta Goldenberg 
Bonita Springs, FL 34135 
LLGoldenberg@comcast.net 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dharg39@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Doris Hargrave <dharg39 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

You must set deadlines and goals to reduce use of fossil fuels and Carbon emissions. The economy can be stimulated by 
construction of solar and wind energy systems, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated , we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Doris Hargrave 
Gainesville, FL 32605 
dharg39@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gwilsonmgoblue@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Terrance Wilson 
<gwilsonmgoblue@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Terrance Wilson 
Deltona, FL 32725 
gwilsonmgoblue@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jenny.duffey@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jenny Duffey 
<jenny.duffey@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 4:38 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

I have a home in Florida and a home in Maine and my energy costs are much more expensive in the "sunshine state." 
Why is that? 

The practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years -
and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation 
in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power companies 
proposing goals of zero. THIS IS COSTING ME MONEY EVERY MONTH!! 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, CHANGE IT. 

Sincerely, 
Jenny Duffey 
Sarasota, FL 34236 
jenny.duffey@yahoo.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gwblum@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of GERALD BLUM 
<gwblum@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:42 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years 
- and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the 
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
GERALD BLUM 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33707 
gwblum@gmail.com 
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